
WEEK OF 

AUG 20– 26 

DAY EVENING 

SUNDAY 

AUG-20 

Worship service today @ 10:30 am 

Clipboards are available for children. 

 Nursery-Resumes in Sept 

Prayer Meetings  

 Resume in Sept 

MONDAY 

AUG-21 

  

TUESDAY 

AUG-22 

Small Groups will resume  

@ Callander Bay Church in Sept.  

Please Contact:  

deniseboudreau@sympatico.ca 

Or (705) 495-4364 

If  interested in joining a group 

 

WEDNESDAY 

AUG-23 

Deadline for ALL bulletin sub-
missions are Wednesday’s @ 12 

noon and can be placed by calling 
the office at (707)752-1649  

or  

by email at cbayemc@gmail.com 

Youth Resumes  

@ South Shore Church  

in September 

THURSDAY 

AUG-24 

  

FRIDAY 

AUG-25 

  

SATURDAY 

AUG-26 

  

CALLANDER BAY CHURCH FINANCIAL INFORM 

E-Transfers accepted. The email address is: callanderbaychurchgiving@gmail.com 

No security question is required. The Envelope Secretary will record the donation and issue a tax receipt at year end. 

Thank you for your generous support of Callander Bay Church (CBC). CBC will accept funds for programs or projects that are within the 

budget and have been approved by the church board. Each gift designated toward a board-approved program or project will be used as 

designated. When any given need has been met, or where projects cannot be carried out for reasons beyond the ability of the church 

board to control, the donor agrees that gifts designated for such purposes may be used by CBC in carrying out its other programs. Thank 

you for your support. 

 

Sunday August 20th, 2023 

Callander Bay Church 

888 Callander Bay Drive, Callander P0H 1H0 

705-752-1649 | office@callanderbaychurch.ca 

mailto:callanderbaychurchgiving@gmail.com


T o d a y ’ s  S e r v i c e  

Pastor John Will Be Speaking  

 

 

 
*Children’s Ministry will Resume In September.* 

Clipboards are Now Available For The Service. 

Nursery Will Resume In September.  

If you would like to assist in this ministry please speak Bonnie Reynolds  

Please stay with us after the service and enjoy a time of fellowship.  

Coffee and Tea will be served in the foyer. 

 

 

 

*Resumes In September* 

     Our Prayer Chain Ministry is available by emailing  

prayerchain@callanderbaychurch.ca 

You can access KFM’s 24-hour prayer line by calling 1-866-PRAYER9 

Weekly Prayer Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Small Groups– Getting Connected 

*Resumes In September* 

If you would like to be part of a small group, Please Contact: 

Denise Boudreau-deniseboudreau@sympatico.ca 

Phone Number: (705) 495-4364 

S p e c i a l  U p d a t e s  

C a l l a n d e r  O f  U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  

  WATER BAPTISIM SERVICE 

  SUNDAY AUGUST 27,TH 2023 

 

 

    FOLLOWING THE SERVICE 

SEE FOYER BULLETIN FOR ALL DETAILS 

Auditorium Renos:  

Have been approved. If 

you would like to contrib-

ute to this special project, 

please drop your dona-

tions in the offering plate 

in an envelope marked 

(“Special Gift.) 

Summer Fun Fact :  

The month of August was named for Julius Caeser’s 
adopted nephew Gaius Julius Caesar Octavius, who 
held the title “Augustus.” He named the month af-
ter himself. 


